
 
 
 

Just a reminder that this Friday is a Pro-D day and school is not in session. 
 

Please find attached information regarding the 2021 Richmond Christmas Fund.  The 
Richmond Christmas fund is a non-religious, non-discriminatory program operated by 
Richmond Cares, Richmond Gives.  They assist low income individuals and families 
living in Richmond BC, who do not have the financial means to celebrate the holidays. 

 

It is once again October and Division 1 is eager to begin our We Scare campaign of gathering 
food and toiletry donations for the Richmond Food Bank. Anderson has been a yearly donor to 
the RFB, happy to make a positive impact in our community’s lives. 
 
Division 1 will be distributing donation trays with the 
corresponding divisions around the school. We are 
asking for donations of: non-expired non-
perishable foods like canned meals and pastas 
unopened toiletries like toothpaste and 
toothbrushes.  
 
We are asking families to not donate junk food, 
perishable food, or items without expiry dates or 
proper packaging. 
 
Best of luck to all the classes and please bring in a donation to make a difference for Richmond 
and show that – Anderson Scares Hunger. 
 



!  
 
Just a reminder that we have Early Dismissal (12:00 pm) scheduled for Thursday, 
October 21st.  Most families should have received a notice regarding conferences. 
 

 
"Volleyball practices for grades 6/7 have begun, and we will continue to have practices 
Mondays after school between 2:50pm-3:30pm and Thursdays at lunch between 
12:00pm-12:30pm (they will eat in the gym afterwards). Please note that practices will 
be cancelled Thursday, October 21, 2021 due to early dismissal at noon." 
 

 
"Thank you to the runners who have been joining us the past few weeks at Run Club! 
We have a total of 56 runners that came by! Please continue to show your support and 
join us every Wednesday, weather permitted, between 8:15-8:35am. Every 5 laps will 
gain you a collectible charm! Everyone is welcome and parents are allowed to join as 
well." 
 

 
Are you missing that new rain jacket or umbrella?  We have many items that have been 
placed in the lost and found, located outside the gym.  Please ask your child to stop and 
have a look if they are missing any clothing items. 
 

 
 
Upcoming Dates to Remember: 

 
Tuesday, October 19th – Photo Day 
 
Thursday, October 21st – Parent Teacher Conferences – EARLY DISMISSAL 12:00 pm 
 
Friday, October 22nd – Professional Development Day – school not in session 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Some great learning from around the school. 
Divisions 20 and 21 are exploring increasing patterns! 

 


